
Brewer Prize Contest 
The American Society of Church History announces a prize compe­

tition for a book-length manuscript in the field of church history. The 
award will consist of a grant of one thousand dollars to assist the author 
in the publication of the winning manuscript, which shall be described 
on its title-page as the "Frank S. and Elizabeth D. Brewer Prize Essay of 
The American Society of Church History" and shall be published in a 
manner acceptable to the Society. If competing essays are otherwise of 
equal quality, preference will be given to those dealing with topics related 
to the history of Congregationalism. Complete manuscripts in final form, 
fully annotated, must be in the hands of Professor R. W. Albright, 101 
Brattle Street, Cambridge 38, Mass., by June 1, 1953. There must be two 
copies, a typescript and a first carbon, on standard weight paper, double-
spaced, with a left-hand margin of at least an inch and one-half. The prize-
winning essay will be announced at the Annual Meeting of the Society in 
December, 1953. 

American Society of 
Church History Monographs 

American Contacts with the Eastern Churches 1820-1870 
By P. E. Shaw, Published at $2.00 

Congregationalism in the Dutch Netherlands 
By Raymond P. Stearns, Published at $2.00 

Episcopal Appointments in the Reign of Edward II 
By W. E. L. Smith, Published at $1.50 

The Great Awakening in Nova Scotia 1776-1809 
By Maurice W. Armstrong, Published at $2.00 

The Reformation Refugees as an Economic Force 
By Frederick A. Norwood, Published at $2.00 

All now on sale for $1.00 per copy, postage additional, from 

The American Society of Church History 
520 Witherspoon Building 

Philadelphia 7, Pa. 
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The Anabaptist View 

of the Church 

By Franklin H. Littell. Price $2.50 

This long-awaited Brewer Prize Essay of the Ameri­
can Society of Church History is now available from the 
Treasurer of the Society. 

The new Dean of the Chapel of Boston University has 
made a major contribution to the expanding literature on 
the Left Wing of the Reformation. By using largely neg­
lected sources, Dr. Littell has illuminated the origins of 
"sectarian" Protestantism and cut through the loose lan­
guage about "enthusiasts," "spiritualists," and "mystics," 
still widely prevalent. The key to the understanding of the 
essence of Anabaptism he finds in their doctrine of the 
church, based on the effort to recover a primitive pattern. 
This very doctrine, moreover, has proved their most sig­
nificant contribution to Protestantism as a whole. Ameri­
can ministers and historically-minded laymen will find 
here much illumination as to the origins of things they 
now take for granted. 

Order now from 
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